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Rugby registrations are open at 

Wanderers! 

Rippa rugby, a non-tackle version 

of rugby, is played in the under 6 and 

under 7 grades. From under 8 and up kids 

play tackle rugby.  

The season starts the first Saturday of May 

so please register as soon as possible.  

Boys and girls of all ages and skill levels 

are encouraged to register.  

Register online 

at www.wandererssports.co.nz 

For more info 

contact jimmy@wandererssports.co.nz 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.wandererssports.co.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=j7E3UZG_fskVJAYYlFBnu6h2Kp046zjG2XonYnm71Dw&m=DlWf0l4XHsHcHTega577LbywU-vuI4UnCeISjklnsYLfA6GxFZHar3SsJyLtl7-J&s=A0VBFO57o3-cr-xlSVHRuqixIDy0Ubv_NUBj7dKrPiI&e=
mailto:jimmy@wandererssports.co.nz
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Wanderers have partnered with Nelson Basketball to provide 3 x free sessions at the Brightwater Basketball courts at the 

end of the term on 21 March, 28 March and 4 April (Brightwater Hall is the backup venue in case of rain).  

Girls only sessions from 3.45pm to 4.30pm.  

Boys only sessions from 4.30pm to 5.15pm.  

For children in school years 4-8 (roughly 8-12 years of age).  

Registrations are essential! Individuals can register using this form: BGW Basketball Registration Form 

We are running this through our 'Kids and Whanau drop in' which was established with Waimea Rural Connections to 

deliver programmes to kids where rural isolation could be a factor. Therefore, entry is exclusive to our local Waimea 

'country' schools.  

We thank Nelson Basketball for supporting this venture!  

 

Jimmy van der Colk 

General Manager 

M  027 714 6160 | E  jimmy@wandererssports.co.nz 

W  www.wandererssports.co.nz 

A   14 Lord Rutherford Road North, Brightwater 

Principal Sponsor 

  

 

 

Euphorbia  glauca  
Now that we know that children are using the rear of the Snowden's Bush for forts and games, would you please 

pass on the information not to touch, walk through, or otherwise handle the Euphorbia (an annual plant) which is 

currently widespread in the rear section of the park.  It is a very poisonous irritant and if any of the milky sap gets 

rubbed into eyes from hands, it has the potential to cause blindness.   

 It can grow about adult waist high; has grey green leaves pointing stiffly out from the stem and is starting to 

develop round green seed heads. The flowers are also greenish. It grows amongst the grass as well as under trees 

in partial shade.  

We are working on weeding it out, but there is a great deal of it in patches as well as sole plants! 

best regards 

Alison for Friends of Snowden's Bush  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__form.jotform.com_250576664683873&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=j7E3UZG_fskVJAYYlFBnu6h2Kp046zjG2XonYnm71Dw&m=c-5O4mbM6fF6vF045HOzD8u-GsbtHNXfaZYAGXxRewaATZ52YmnSPRGDltMIw3Y9&s=rSPzQaV8gxTjfkIasflrKHx2DPsX25RCgtl6W_9oCJw&e=
mailto:jimmy@wandererssports.co.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.wandererssports.co.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=j7E3UZG_fskVJAYYlFBnu6h2Kp046zjG2XonYnm71Dw&m=c-5O4mbM6fF6vF045HOzD8u-GsbtHNXfaZYAGXxRewaATZ52YmnSPRGDltMIw3Y9&s=ehA5fzra5YBxh9_hXWi1rqpttxr5icDX-fWOZjYdc6E&e=

